Dear Parliamentary Members,

I am saddened that this bill has even hit the table. This is Australia, not Asia or a third world country. What on earth makes someone believe that gender is a reason for termination? I will only have this child if it is a ......... I do NOT under any circumstance, want my tax money to pay for this. It is abhorrent and scary. This slippery slope we are on just keeps breaking every ethical norm that exists. Please stop. This is enough.

Yours Sincerely, Jenny Stephens